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From:
Sent: 23 April 2022 10:44
To:
Subject: Ref:22/0902/FUL  Ref:22/0900/OUT

Dear Sirs 
With regards to the above proposed plans they are still going to produce far too much traffic for the area and 
the area surrounding. Whereas before  
you just had the one business you are still proposing things that will effect the quality of life that has been built 
up over years and not forgetting the recent and on going crisis that are 
still with us.  Life health and welfare will be severely affected. I don’t want covid going up, I don’t want more 
fatal road accidents I don’t want even worse traffic delays, short cuts being taken if the bridge is ever repaired 
and the bridge that takes us to Hammersmith will be put under unbearable strain. As I’ve said previously we 
were only ever built alongside Barnes as small little villages (that’s mortlake) the roads and the actual  
area are not built for so many people or so much traffic. 
Regards 
Resident 50+ years 
 


